
Subject: PINGING KIM
Posted by kerryg on Thu, 30 Apr 2009 16:02:13 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Heya Kim, and nice to see you safely back! Shortly after the NG came back
something changed and the forum stopped syncing with the NG; might just be
that Port 119 inadvertently got closed. If you can drop me a note with a
working email address, we'll get it figured out.

- K
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